
NOTIFICATION 
OF DECISIONS ON 
SUBMISSIONS TO PLAN 
CHANGE 34- FLOOD 
HAZARD TO THE TAUPŌ 
DISTRICT PLAN
Pursuant to Clauses 10 and 11 of the First 
Schedule of the Resource Management Act 
1991, Taupō District Council gives notice 
that the decisions on submissions to Plan 
Change 34 – Flood Hazard are now available. 

Full copies of Council’s decisions on 
submissions can be inspected on our 
website at www.taupo.govt.nz and at any 
of the following Council locations:
•	 Taupō District Council, 46 Horomatangi 

Street, Taupō
•	 Taupō Public Library – Tongariro Street, 

Taupō 
•	 Turangi office, Town Centre, Turangi 
•	 Turangi Library – Town Centre, Turangi
•	 Mangakino office, Civic Centre, Rangatira 

Drive, Mangakino
•	 Mangakino Library – Civic Centre, 

Rangatira Drive, Mangakino

Any person who has made a submission on 
Plan Change 34 – Flood Hazard may appeal 
Council’s decision on their submission to 
the Environment Court. In accordance 
with Clause 14 of the First Schedule of the 
Resource Management Act 1991, appeals 
must be in the prescribed form and lodged 
with the Environment Court within 30 
working days of serving the notification of 
the decision.

Please phone Sue Mavor, Senior Policy 
Advisor, on (07) 376 0688 or email 
smavor@taupo.govt.nz if you require 
further information.
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